
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 
 

10 February 2021 
 
 
 

Sir/Madam:  
 
 Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Office of Consular 
Affairs-Bids and Awards Committee (OCA-BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs 
as contained in its Resolution No. (OCA)  01 - 21, the Department is awarding the 
procurement of various packaging supplies from the Blue Chip Marketing, in the total 
amount of Four Hundred Thirty Thousand Pesos (PhP 430,000.00) only, including 
taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the Department’s existing accounting and 
auditing rules and regulations. 
 
        Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
          J. EDUARDO MALAYA 

      Undersecretary for Administration 
              and Head of the Procuring Entity 
 
 
 
Blue Chip Marketing 
 1441 Dagupan St.,  
   Tondo, 004, Bgy. 51, 
    Manila 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


